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THE INFORMATION YOU PROVIDE IS PUBLISHED ON CMIS AND 

WILL BE AVAILABLE FOR COUNCILLORS AND MEMBERS OF THE 

PUBLIC TO READ.  IF THE INFORMATION IS CONFIDENTIAL YOU 

MUST LET COMMITTEE SERVICES KNOW WHEN RESPONDING. 

 

Action from ED&I Committee 14 November 2023 
 

 

Agenda Item No: 7 

Report Title Port Marine Safety Code Quarterly Report 

Responsible Officer: Stuart Akass (Kelly Wiltshire) 

 

Information Sought: Response: 

Head of Environmental and 
Commercial Services to provide 
the committee with an update in 
relation to the pontoons at 
Findochty and Buckie and how 
this will affect harbour usage. 

Findochty Pontoon report has been analysed 
and some remedial works have been identified 
to be carried out. This work is being scheduled 
and includes all of the concerns raised by 
harbour users. Once works are scheduled the 
Harbour Operations Manager will advise 
harbour users of timescale. Once works are 
completed all harbour users will be advised. 
 
Within Buckie, as stated within EDandI 
Committee on 14 November 2023, Pier 3 is 
now leased to a 3rd party and as such does not 
provide general access to harbour users. All 
existing harbour users will be accommodated 
within the remaining areas of Buckie harbour 
with full access to all services that may be 
required including full use of ice machine when 
requested. 
 

 

 

Once completed please return to committee.services@moray.gov.uk for 

publication on CMIS and circulating to Elected Members and copy in 

CMTadmin@moray.gov.uk  
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